
August 21, 2022 

Subject: Appointment of Stacy Fortner to the SCV Water Board 

 

To those concerned: 

I am happy to take this opportunity to recommend Stacy Fortner for appointment to the 

SCV Water Board. Stacy has shown knowledge in relation to our water supply, and has 

expressed a belief, managing our water supply is one of the most important issues 

facing our community.  

I am confident Stacy will promote greater transparency and support for decisions 

providing improved management of our precious water resources.  

Please provide Stacy Fortner every consideration in an appointment to the SCV Water 

appointment. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Alan Ferdman 

27248 Walnut Springs Ave 

Canyon Country, California 91351 

661 713 9344 
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